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A Nfete from the Execulive Direclor
Happy Fall!

Our monthly Dementia Support Group is going strong and
we invite family + friends to join us in November. It will be
shifted to the third Thursday (11/21) at 6pm.

Our new Veterans recognition wall is being designed -
please let Cindy know if your loved one is a veteran and we
would love to include everyone on the wall and celebrate
them this Veteran’s Day.

Thank you to everyone who completed our resident +
family surveys - your feedback is appreciated. We look
forward to reviewing and making improvements in our
community and care.

Please join us on November 6th for our bi-annual Family
Meeting - this is a great time to chat with management, ask

questions and provide additional feedback.

Blessings,

Cyrithia, Mortin
Executive [irector

6 - Family Meeting @ 6pm

11 - Honoring our Veterans
@ 2pm - Families Welcome!

21- Dementia Support Group
@ 6pm

28 - Thanksgiving Festivities

Every Tuesday @ 2:30pm:
Circle of Friends

(lJelcome [feur Residents

Ronald Lehman
Ruth Lehman
Ronald Peiffer
Joseph Batz

Carolyn Zimmerman
Norman Rader

W Pine Grove | 24 Hikes Hollow Road | Pine Grove, PA 17963 | 570-345-4999




INTELLECTUAL
VOCATIONAL

PHYSICAL

SPIRITUAL

1 - Bernice Wetzel 8 - Donald Martin
3 - Susan Reiter 9 - Geraldine Schneck
4 - Harvey Troup 28 - Robert Wagner

S - Bruce Boyer

11 - Mary Lontz

14 - Norman Rader

15 - Anneliese Moghul

28 - Carolyn Zimmerman
29 - Shirley Swope
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For Community Life activities, campus events and Providence Place happenings, please follow
our Facebook page at www.Facebook.com/ProvPlace.

To sign up to receive this quarterly newsletter and monthly events calendar via email,
please contact us to subscribe at Info@Prov-Place.com.

www.Providence-Place.com




